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CAREER CONNECTIONS-2022 
(CAREER CONCLAVE  - 18 & 19 NOV, 2022) 

 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
The School is organising a Career Conclave for the students of Classes VIII to XII on 18 & 19 Nov, 2022 in 
the School premises.  More than 40 Domestic and International Universities are participating in the 
conclave.    Students are required to attend the sessions and visit the stalls in order to make more informed 
choices about their careers.   
 
It is mandatory for the students of Classes VIII – XII to attend the Career Conclave.   
 
Parents and students of Classes IX – XII must report to School on 19 Nov, 2022 to append their signatures 
in CBSE data as per the schedule promulgated in respective Broadcast Groups. 
 
The School has arranged Chinese and Mumbai Special Food Stalls for the visitors and students on both the 
days.  Some of the food items on sale will be Chowmein, Spring Roll, Momos, Vada Pav, Dabeli, Pav Bhaji 
and Misal Pav.  Students of Classes I – XII can buy the food items on payment basis as per the schedule 
promulgated by the School.  Students will be visiting the Food Stalls with their Class Teachers. 
 
We look forward to your continued support in all our endeavours. 
 
 
 
          Asha Prabhakar 

         (Principal)  
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